

## State Hygienic Laboratory

University of Iowa 2490 Crosspark Road Coraiville, Iowa 52241 319-335-4500 shLulowa.cdu

February 3, 2023

Benjamin Hoch, M.D. Laboratory Director Iowa Pathology Associates, PC 1212 Pleasant Street #ll3 Des Moines, IA 50309

RE: CLIA # 16D0955321

Dear Laboratory Director,

The purpose of this letter is to verify that the laboratory located at the above address is currently certified under the Clinical Laboratory Improvement (CLIA) program. The laboratory's current Certificate of Accreditation is effective December 28, 2021 and expires December 27, 2023.

This letter is sent due to the fact that CLIA certificates are not re-issued for regular certificate changes (i.e. demographics, ownership or laboratory director) or misplaced certificates.

This letter is proof that the above stated entity continues to participate in the CLIA program. You will receive a new certificate from CMS at the time of your next renewal.

If you have any questions, please contact our office at 800-421-IOWA or 319-335-4500 or email at kristine-rotzoll@uiowa.edu or melinda-bochmann@uiowa.edu.

Sincerely,

Melinda Bochmann, BA, MLS(AMT)

Melinda M. Bochmann

**CLIA Compliance Specialist**